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Star of the Week: 

An exciting  time was had by all in 

the Nursery earlier this week 

when Zoo2u came in. Pupils met 

guinea pigs, a bearded dragon, a 

snake and a tenrik. 

Miss  Forlani’s class have been 

busy creating Sofia’s mummy’s 

exercise class . The class have 

been doing press-ups ! 

Miss Cook’s class have been cre-

ating Alice Kettle inspired art as 

part of an SSC art project. 

 

This week’s attendance =  95.23% 

Mr Brierley’s Class =  99.33% 

Miss Thake’s Class =  99.35% 

Monday  10th June  

Tuesday 11th June  

Wed 12th June  

Thursday 13th June  

Friday  14th June 1.30pm—3.15pm Careers Fair (Y6) - see overleaf  

Nursery—Mrs Jones Whole Class 

Reception— Miss Forlani Adam  

Reception– Miss Breslin Amaya 

Year 1—Mr Brierley Whole Class 

Year 2—Miss Atherton Maisie 

Year 2— Mrs Needham Dhiren and Ray 

Year 3– Miss Roberts Celina 

Year 3/4— Mrs Kan Jaycee 

Year 4/ 5— Mr Stevenson Tyler 

Year 5—Miss Thake Cameron 

Year 6—Mrs Edwards To follow after the Whit holiday 

Mrs Griffin/ Mrs Schofield Rory 

Miss Cook Abigail 

Mr Gillan Rose 

Music KS1 Toby T  / KS2 Harry T (yr5) 

PE To follow after the Whit holiday 

Winmarleigh Hall 

Our Y6 children are enjoying 
their residential trip. They have 
undertaken a variety of activities 
including fencing, all terrain ve-
hicles, archery, raft building and 

a sensory 
trail. 

 

Outdoor Classroom Day—Yesterday our children took part in our 

inside out day which involved a day of outdoor education.  Please 

see overleaf  for more information 

Events for the week:  

10th—14th June: Phonics Screening Week  for Y1 pupils—this will take place during the normal learning activities 

10th—21st June: Dunham Trust Arts Festival—information will be available in future newsletters about digital displays 

Fighting for Air - M41 screening plus Q&A session 

An event to discuss poor air quality in the area caused by pollution from 
cars.  

Thu, 27 June 2019 6pm to 8.30pm at Wellacre Academy 

Congratulations to Ollie H in Year 1—he is the first 

pupil to achieve the Purple Star for achieving 1000 

Dojos for good behaviour and excellent learning. 

Packed Lunches—a message from School Meal 

Staff: If you include grapes in your child’s packed 

lunch—please could you ensure that they are cut in 

half, thank you. 

http://www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/AcreHall
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ANNUAL CAREERS FAIR  

We have an exciting invitation for you to be part of our annual “Parents’ Careers Fair” to inspire children in Year 6 in their 

future career aspirations!  

This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to children about the work you do now or did in the past. The event is infor-

mal and aims to give children an opportunity to engage with parents by asking questions and learning from your working-

life experiences, in order to broaden their knowledge and understanding of the real world of work. We would welcome 

parents from all occupations to give the children as broad an experience as possible. 

At Acre Hall Primary School we strongly believe that it is never too early to talk to children about the world of work, so for 

the past 3 years we have engaged We Aspire to deliver their Aspirations Programme with pupils in Y5 and Y6. Preparing 

children for life is as important as getting them ready for the next stage of their learning, and through this programme we 

provide an opportunity for children to broaden their knowledge and understanding about the world of work.  Children 

are introduced to the world of work with carefully designed activities and games to get them thinking about and explor-

ing their career ideas. The “Parents’ Careers Fair” is an important element of this programme. 

At our school, we are fortunate that there are many parents who are willing to support events that are of benefit to our 

children, and we are therefore inviting you to participate in the “Parents’ Careers Fair.” We hope you will be able to give 

your time, to come and tell children more about the work you do, and give them the opportunity to broaden their hori-

zons. 

The fair is going to take place on Friday the 14th of June in the afternoon between 1:30 and 3:15 

If you would like to take part in Acre Hall Primary School “Parents’ Careers Fair”, please complete the slip at the bottom 

of this letter, and return it to the school, as soon as possible please as it helps us for the smooth planning of the event. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

I am interested in attending the “Parents Careers Fair”.   Please provide me with more information about the event. 

Name: 

Organisation or company name: 

Work title: 

Email: 

Tel: 

Name of child (ren) and class (es) 

(Please print your details carefully) 

Many thanks in advance for supporting such a unique experience for our children. 

We Aspire! 

www.we-aspire.co.uk 
info@we-aspire.co.uk 

http://www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/AcreHall
http://www.we-aspire.co.uk
mailto:info@we-aspire.co.uk



